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From: michael.bray@det.nsw.edu.au
Sent: Wednesday, 24 July 2013 10:22:04 AM
To: Lithgow LEP Planning Team
Subject: LEP web enquiry

enquiry: I have some grave reservations about your plans to change the status of
Portland and Wallerawang from village to some other status with the resultant 
change in rules for development. One of the great things about out village of 
Portland is that it allowed poor people to come to town and buy a cheap doer up 
and raise a family in our town. I have made a fair amount of money doing up old 
wrecks and renting them out. If I have to comply with the new rules I will box 
up what is not finished and do my development somewhere else. What worries me 
the most is that you will change the character of our lovely community. Regards.
Michael Bray

name: Michael Bray

phone: 0263555634

REMOTE_HOST: 153.107.33.153
REMOTE_ADDR: 153.107.33.153
REMOTE_USER: 
HTTP_USER_AGENT: Mozilla/5.0 (compatible; MSIE 9.0; Windows NT 6.1; Trident/5.0)

_____________________________________________________________________ 
This e-mail has been scanned for viruses by MCI's Internet Managed 
Scanning Services - powered by MessageLabs. For further information 
visit http://www.mci.com

Page 1


